
1st March 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have continued to learn about cold places and have learned that polar bears live 
in the North Pole. We have also been independently measuring and finding ways of making  
numbers to 9. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Cold Places 

Phonics 
This week we learned our sounds and read the sounds we know in words.  

 
Click to read the green words.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

special friends. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/lwsQhbYA/d40Cf4hg
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/hbtsD7fk/x6MLCvcY


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘Penguin’ and think about 
how we can communicate without using words. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about numbers to 10. We will be 
learning about doubles to 10, how some num-
bers can go into pairs and 1 more/1 less than a 
number. 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
backwards           dizzy  

 
ignore 

 
 recycle                          reduce  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will learn about the seasons. We will 
plant wildflowers and observe the tulips and 
daffodils which we planted in the autumn. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and    
Design 

 
We will learn about the artist Jean-
Michel Basquiat who used recycled 
materials in his art work.  
We will create our own polar  
pictures in this style. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your     
children learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 


